
‘Lets Go Wild!’ 

We hope that in the rain or in 

the dry you have been able to 

get out and about to discover 

some of the amazing creatures 

that live so close to us. 

Across the school, wherever 

you are, we hope that you will 

enjoy the project and that you 

will send your teachers some 

great photos. 

We appreciate that learning at 

home is something that children 

are having to continue with, and 

this probably seems like it is 

going on for a long, long time… 

We’ve been thinking of you all 

and hope that when, through 

your letterbox, a big envelope 

arrives, you will enjoy the 

learning resources enclosed. 

~ have a great weekend ~ 
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